
From: Amodj Manga
To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Notary Rules
Date: Tuesday, August 9, 2022 5:36:46 PM

Dear Hearing Committee and Secretary of State,

I am a commissioned Notary Public and I want to thank you for allowing us a voice in this
hearing regarding the Notary Rules. I would like to ask and propose an increase in the amount
us notaries are allowed to charged per document. Please consider increasing the traditional
notarization fee from $5 to  $10 per document and the fee for Remote and Electronic
Notarizations from $10 to $20 per document. Such increases will greatly help us especially for
remote notarizations as we have to use certain platforms and are charged a fee in order to use
those platforms to perform notarizations. Thank you for your time and consideration of this
matter. 

Amodj Manga
-- 
Warmest Regards,

Amodj Manga 
Notary Public - State of Colorado
Manga’s Notary Service LLC 




